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NOTICE TO PATIENTS 
 

This office is staffed primarily 
by a physician assistant 

 
Questions and concerns regarding this professional practice may be directed to: 

 
KANSAS STATE BOARD OF HEALING ARTS 
800 SW JACKSON, LOWER LEVEL-SUITE A 

TOPEKA, KS  66612 
 

PHONE:  (785) 296-7413 
TOLL FREE:  (888) 886-7205    

FAX:  (785) 296-0852 
WEBSITE:  www.ksbha.org 


